LAKE EUNICE TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF SUPERVISOR

18620 Sportsman Road Audubon, MN 56511 Phone 218-439-6333 Clerk: Crystal Myers

Chairperson: Lloyd Kohler Treasurer: Sharon Fagerlie

Supervisors: David Opsahl Michael Reep

On February 1, 2005 the Lake Eunice Township Board held their monthly meeting at the Lake Eunice Townhall. Chairman L Kohler called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. The minutes from January 4th were approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by D Opsahl and it carried. The treasurer's report was approved by a motion from M Reep, 2nd by D Opsahl and it carried.

New Business:

Corey and Shannon Johnson of Summer Haven Rd were present to gather information on the paving project.

M Reep made a motion to accept a petition to take over maintenance of Little Pearl Rd with the stipulation that culverts be installed on all driveways or culverts will be installed at the homeowner's request, 2nd by D Opsahl and it carried.

Board of Review will take place on April 19, 2005 from 12:30pm – 2:00pm at the Lake Eunice Townhall.

D Opsahl made a motion to compensate L Kohler for land use and maintenance of the township compost pile on his property, 2nd by M Reep and it carried.

The annual budget was reviewed for proposal at the annual meeting.

Motion by L Kohler to adjourn, 2nd by D Opsahl, motion carried 8:40pm. Minutes approved on __1st__day of March 2005. Crystal Myers, Clerk